
04/2019 

Dear 6th Grade Families, 

The Lodi Unified After School – Bridge Program would like to extend an invitation to all 

incoming middle school students wishing to enroll in an after school program for the next school 

year.  The After School - Bridge Program is a grant funded program currently offered at all 

Middle Schools across Lodi Unified and available every instructional day from school dismissal 

to 6pm.  Participating students benefit from homework assistance and opportunities to engage in 

enrichment and recreational activities through-out the duration of the program. As required by 

the grant – participating students must attend 5 days a week.   

What: The After School – Bridge Program (Middle School Only) will be accepting 

6th grade student registration forms for the 2019-20 school year.  

Location:     The Middle School where your child plans to attend next year.   Please 

report to the multipurpose room --- registration forms and Bridge staff 

will be available to assist.  (School front office will not be responsible for registration 

forms – see Bridge staff) 

Dates: May 1st – May 31st 

Time: 4pm – 5:30pm daily 

Please note: 

 Enrollment will be based on a first come basis – all registrations will be dated &

numbered in the order received.

 6th Grade Students currently enrolled in the Bridge Program will have to submit a new

registration packet for Middle School.  Your elementary enrollment will not carry over

to Middle School – nor priority for enrollment.

 Space is limited – enrollment is not guaranteed. “Wait-List Placement Request Forms”

will be issued when program reaches capacity.

Contact the LUSD After School – Bridge Program Office with any questions regarding Middle 

School registration at (209) 331- 8903. 

Thank you,  

LUSD Bridge Program 

 Lodi Unified School District 

 After School - Bridge Program 

2019-20 Sixth Grade Middle School Open Enrollment - Bridge Program 


